
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, July 12, 2017 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. 
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The June 
minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as presented.  
The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to 
approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A motion was 
made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.  

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  He gave an 
update on the new vehicle and the goal is to have it by November.  They also are applying for a 
DNR matching grant up to $15,000. 

Kayla Kyser rezone is scheduled for July 31st with La Crosse County Zoning Committee.  A 
motion was made and seconded to support the rezone proposal.  The motion carried. 

Doug Meyer was present with a possible variance on his property on Cornell Road for a new 
building to replace an existing one.  The current building is a 34 x 28 and the new one would be a 45 
x 32.  The town will check with zoning on possible options. 

Brian Meyer with the WI DOT presented the possible options for correcting the site 
distance at the intersection of Hwy 33 and Antony Rd.  On June 6th meeting the DOT draft plans 
were presented for the state desirable options. 

Option 1:  Close Antony Rd intersection and make it a cul-de-sac. 
Option 2:  Move Antony Rd to the west 800 ft. 
Option 3:  Lower Hwy 33 to desirable site distance and that would possible relocate 3 

residents. 
Option 4:  Do Nothing 

The DOT will look into the suggested options by the town. 
Tom gave an update on the roads.  Our sealcoating projects have been completed.  And 

when Town of Greenfield paved Kreibich Road, we paved over the cattle passes at the same time.  
TRIP program application is due October 1st. 

There is no update on the Wade Johnson home site. 
 We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  We received notice of a public meeting on 
July 24th regarding the Berg Coulee Creek Bridge on County X.  Notices have been posted.  Dan 
received a call from Dave Pretasky about a building permit for a 20 ft X 30 ft addition.  Larry 
Sebranek asked about a permit to put covers over the air conditioners.  Dan told him to contact La 
Crosse County Zoning. 

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  


